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February 17, 1975

Dear Mr. Turner:

Just a short note to thank you most sincerely
for sending to me the pictures you took on
September 8, 1974, daring the Member-Member
Tournament at Burning Tree Golf Course.

I certainly appreciate your kindness in wmaking
these photos available to me. They bring

back memories of a very pleasant afternoon

-0f golfl

Thank you agaim for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Mr. John P. Turmer, Jr.
Post Office Box 2143
Kettering Branch
Dayton, Ohio 45429
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John P. Turner, Jr.
P. 0. Box 2 143, Kettering Branch
Dayton, Ohio 45429






